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MESSAGE FROM THE
PRESIDENT
Dear Students,

Welcome to Rhodes State College! As President, I’m excited to welcome
you to a place where learning transforms lives. Whether you're beginning
your educational journey, building new skills, or starting a new career, you
are now part of a community college dedicated to your success.

At RSC, we offer a supportive environment where over 4,100 students
thrive. Our passionate faculty are committed to helping you reach your
potential, whether you're pursuing a degree, certificate, or courses to
transfer to a four-year institution.

We also encourage you to explore campus life and engage in
extracurricular activities that will enrich your experience and help you
build lasting connections.

Our staff and faculty are here to support you every step of the way,
providing academic advising, career counseling, and personal support
services to ensure your success.

I invite you to take full advantage of all we offer, and I hope this catalog
inspires you to explore the many opportunities available. Thank you for
choosing Rhodes State College, and I look forward to celebrating your
achievements!

Kindest regards,

Cynthia E. Spiers, PhD

President


